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Subject: 
 

Purchase on new patient trolleys in 2020/21 financial year 

 
Q1 I would like to enquire as to whether or not Liverpool Heart and Chest NHS Foundation 

Trust has plans to purchase new patient trolleys in the current financial year, and if yes, 
for which departments please? 

  
A1 No, we do not currently have plans to purchase new patient trolleys. 

 
 


